
         IMPORTANT NOTICE
Lane Reduction on Second Avenue

Beginning on or around January 23rd, 2012
 

 

In support of the Second Avenue Subway (SAS) project, MTA 
contractors will be reducing Second Avenue to three traffic lanes 
(from four traffic lanes) from 101st Street to 99th Street.  This change 
will occur the week of January 23rd, 2012. This lane reduction is 
necessary for preparation of slurry wall installation due to the size of 
the equipment being utilized.

There will be three lanes of traffic maintained at all times.  
Furthermore, NYPD Traffic Enforcement Agents will be placed at the 
intersections of Second Avenue and 101st, 100th, and 99th Streets.  This 
lane reduction will be in place through the summer of 2012.  

Please note the scope and nature of construction activities are subject 
to change based upon field conditions. All work has been approved by 
appropriate City agencies where required. We appreciate your patience 
during construction.

 

For more information on this temporary change, please contact the 
Community Liaison, Dennis Tierney, at:
Phone (9 AM - 5 PM/weekdays): (212) 289-4184 ext 15
SAS After-Hours Hotline (24 hours/7 days a week): (212) 792-9716
Email: Dennis.Tierney@2avesubway.com


